
 

 
 
 
Transdev expands U.S. business with five-year public transit bus 
services contract in Phoenix (Arizona, US) 

 The public transit bus contract is valued at up to US$375 million for a five-year base 
contract term. 

 Optional extension up to two years is included in the contract. 
 Over 530 team members and more than 160 vehicles. 
 Start of service on July 1, 2025. 

Issy-les-Moulineaux (France), June 24, 2025 – Transdev Group announces that 
Transdev U.S. has secured the renewal of its contract with the City of Phoenix (Arizona) 
to continue operating public transit bus services at the West Facility. The five-year base-
term contract, which includes an optional two-year extension, begins July 1, 2025. 

The public transit bus contract is valued at up to US$ 67 million for the first year, and up to 
US$ 375 over the contract duration. Transdev U.S. will manage daily operations and 
maintenance for over 160 vehicles with a team of more than 530 employees at the West 
Facility. With a commitment to sustainability, the fleet includes buses that run on 
alternative fuels such as compressed natural gas (CNG), and hybrid electric power. The 
City of Phoenix is also preparing to procure additional low- and zero-emission vehicles, 
and Transdev will support this transition. 

This contract forms part of Transdev’s broader operations in Phoenix, which also include 
service delivery at the North and South transit facilities, the Operations Control Center, 
and Phoenix Sky Harbor International Airport. Transdev U.S. employs over 2,000 people 
regionally and operates more than 6.5 million service miles annually. 

“This contract renewal in Phoenix further reinforces Transdev’s long-term commitment to 
our transit authority clients in the United States, following a raft of new contracts over the 
last two years in Dallas, Las Vegas, Los Angeles and New York. As the largest private 
mobility group in the U.S., we will continue supporting everyday mobility across the 
country, with the best mix of mobility solutions,” underlined Thierry Mallet, Chairman and 
CEO of Transdev Group. 

“We’re proud to continue our partnership with the City of Phoenix, dating back to 2007, 
and to support their ambitious goals for reliable, efficient, and sustainable transit,” said 
Laura Hendricks, CEO of Transdev U.S. “This contract renewal reflects the strength of our 
local teams and shared commitment to delivering safe and innovative mobility solutions 
that meet the needs of a growing community.” 

About Transdev 
Operator and leading independent private mobility group, Transdev empowers freedom to move every day thanks 
to safe, reliable and innovative solutions that serve the common good. Present in 19 countries, Transdev 
transports an average of 12.8 million passengers daily, operating all transportation modes and resolutely 
committed to the ecological transition. The Group employs more than 105,000 women and men serving its 
passengers, consolidating its position as the world leader in public transportation. Transdev advises and supports 
local authorities and companies in a long-term partnership. Transdev is jointly owned by Caisse des Dépôts 
(66%) and the Rethmann Group (34%). In 2024, Transdev reported sales of €10.05 billion. For more 
information: www.transdev.com 
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